Parent Newsletter | May 2025

Pre-K



Dear Pre-K Families.

This past month we talked about flowers, plants, trees, insects, spiders & birds, and we watched our caterpillars turn into butterflies. It was so amazing to watch the metamorphosis of a caterpillar. The students were able to observe this miraculous transformation—some of them even got to see the butterflies emerge from their cocoons! After a few days of observation, we said a little prayer and let the butterflies free. It was very exciting time for us all!

As the school year is coming to a close, the children are getting restless and need to stretch and push boundaries. Families, please continue to remind your child to listen and follow directions.

Thank you for your continued support throughout this school year. We are truly amazed at the growth and development of the children.

The week of May 19-23 will be Spirit Week. You can dress in the following attire each day:

- Monday, Mismatch Day
- Tuesday, Hawaiian/Beach Day
- Wednesday, Sports Day
- Thursday, Favorite Color Day
- Friday, Pajama <u>Day</u>

SHOES & CLOTHES: Treehouse requires that your child has proper shoes on and is able to get out of their clothes to use the bathroom easily. For the safety of all children, <u>please DO NOT send your children to school wearing: Crocs, boots, sandal, slippers/slides, open-toed shoes, or shoes without socks.</u>

Also, thank you Room Moms for the beautiful gifts and blessing us with lunch for Teacher Appreciation Week! To all our moms, have a wonderful, joyous Mother's Day!

Blessings, Teacher Jenna

May Themes

Apr 28 - May 2

May 5-9 May 12-16

May 19-23 May 27-3 Wonderful World of Ocean

Mother's Day Ocean Mammals

Spirit Week
Planets / Solar

System



Last Day of School

June 27

School will close at 12pm noon



Monday, May 26th

No School

Treehouse will be closed for Memorial Day.

Summer Session

Summer will be full of learning & fun! We still have spaces left in July & August for our Summer 2025 Session.

Stop by the office for an application!

"The Lord has done great things for us and we are filled with joy" Psalm 126:3

Important Reminder!

<u>Tuition payment for</u>
<u>September 2025 is due on</u>
<u>June 1st.</u>

Please pay your tuition on time to hold your child's place at Treehouse for the fall. Online payments are now available, but checks are still acceptable.



Thursday - June 5 at 1:00pm

Please join us for a
Graduation program <u>inside</u>
<u>the church gym.</u> Located
across the parking lot.